
Notice 

All the 1"/3°/5" semester Sanskrit Honours students and their parents 

are hereby requested to attend Parents-Teacher Meeting' of the Sanskrit 

are 

department on 29.12.2022 (Thursday) at 11:00 am in room no. 14. 

Kindly response positively and obliged 

23123V 
Vice Principal 

Coordinator 

Department of Sanskrit 

Asansol Girls' College 

RL 

GIRLS 
(ASANSOL 

Asansol Girls' College 

Vice-Princ1pal 
Asansol Girs College 



{ "type": "Document", "isBackSide": false }

